
Waimakariri District Council  

Notification of the Summary of 24 Additional Submission Points and 
a call for  

Further Submissions on the 24 additional submission points on the 
Proposed Waimakariri District Plan 

 

Notification: 30 March 2023 

After the close of the further submission consultation on the Waimakariri District Plan 
review on 21 November 2022, the Council has identified several submission points 
either incorrectly summarised or missed within the original summary of submissions. 
The Council has corrected these affected submission points. Further submission 
consultation on these submissions is open now. 

Affected parties have an opportunity to comment in support of or opposition to these 
specific submissions. The further submission process is not a call for new submission 
points or topics. A further submission can only be made on these affected submissions. 

Summary of the corrected and additional submissions together with full copies of the 
submissions, can be found on the Council’s website at 
waimakariri.govt.nz/districtplanreview. You can also view this information online at 
Council libraries and service centres. 

Who can make a further submission? 

The following persons may make a further submission: 

• A person who has an interest greater than the public in general. 
• A person representing a relevant aspect of the public interest. 
• The local authority itself (Waimakariri District Council). 

 

How to make a further submission 

Note: Further submissions must be submitted on a form that meets the requirements 
of Form 6 of the Resource Management Act 1991 within 10 working days from the 
date of this notice. This form is available in different methods as below.  

Further submissions can be made by the following methods: 

• Download the editable Word form at waimakariri.govt.nz/districtplanreview 
• Hard copy further submission forms can be collected from any Council library 

and service centre.  
o Completed further submission forms can be emailed to: im@wmk.govt.nz  

- Subject line: Further Submission PDP 
o Hard copies can be posted to Waimakariri District Council, Freepost 

1005, Rangiora 7440 (include the relevant subject line for your further 
submission/s e.g. Further submission PDP 

http://www.waimakariri.govt.nz/districtplanreview
http://www.waimakariri.govt.nz/districtplanreview
mailto:im@wmk.govt.nz


o Or you can drop your further submission into any Waimakariri District 
Council Service Centre. 

 
Waimakariri District Council Service Centres and Libraries:  

• Rangiora Library, 139 Percival Street, Rangiora 
• Rangiora Service Centre, 215 High Street, Rangiora 
• Ruataniwha Kaiapoi Civic Centre, 176 Williams Street, Kaiapoi 
• Oxford Service Centre/Library, 34 Main Street, Oxford 

 

Important: Any person who lodges a further submission with Council must, within five 
working days of doing so, serve a copy of the further submission on the person(s) who 
made the original submissions. 

Further submissions close at 5pm on Friday, 14 April 2023 

For more information on the district plan review or the further submissions process, 
visit the Waimakariri District Council website 
(https://www.waimakariri.govt.nz/districtplanreview), email 
developmentplanning@wmk.govt.nz or call the Development Planning team on 0800 
965 468. 
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